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From the office of the Treasurer… 
 
All Staff 

• *Reminder* - The deadline to submit 2015-16 
requisitions for purchase orders is April 22nd; 
everything should be submitted to your principal or 
supervisor for end-of-year purchases. 

  
LiveHealth Online: 
     As a follow up to last month’s update, building visits to 
assist employees with LiveHealth Online registration have 
been scheduled and will be the following dates/times: 

• Monday, May 9th – High School from approximately 
7:15 am through 12:45 pm; 

• Monday, May 9th – Junior High from approximately 
1:00 pm – 3:00 pm; 

• Monday, May 9th – Central Elementary from 
approximately 3:15 pm – 4:00 pm; 

• Tuesday, May 10th – Western Elementary from 
approximately 3:15 pm – 4:00 pm; 

• Wednesday, May 11th – Eastern Elementary from 
approximately 3:15 pm – 4:00 pm. 

 
     The LiveHealth Online tool is an often overlooked benefit 
available through Anthem and is available 7 days a week, 24 
hours per day.  This tool provides a convenient and cost-
effective way to gain access to doctors, receive a diagnosis, 
and obtain prescriptions for basic medications.  Employees 
are able to talk to doctors through their mobile device or 
online by two-way video on a computer. 
 
     While the average cost for use of the tool is $49, the 
normal office co-pay for visits of $10 would apply.  When 
applicable, use of the LiveHealth Online tool provides for 
significant convenience for employees.  Additionally, the 
costs are significantly lower than standard doctor visits and 
can provide cost savings for our Employee Self Insurance 
Fund. 

 
Should you have any questions please contact the 

Treasurer’s Office or visit livehealthonline.com.  To date, we 
have received very positive feedback from anyone who has 
used this benefit. 
 
Useful? Information: 
     “In the Spring, I have counted 136 different kinds of 
weather inside of 24 hours.” –Mark Twain     

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here’s hoping for consistent sunny spring weather sooner 

rather than later! 
 

Go Lex!!! 

Financial Information: 
 
     As you know, last month District residents passed a 
10 year renewal levy that generates approximately $2.7 
million annually.  Also, as part of last month’s update, I 
provided a breakdown of various District costs.  This 
month I wanted to provide a breakdown of various 
District revenues that provide the resources necessary 
for the operations of the District to help shed some light 
on the importance of the continued strong support we 
receive from our community.   
 
The table and graph below illustrate the cash receipts of 
the General Fund and provide perspective of the role 
community support plays in providing the necessary 
resources for the students of our District: 
 
 2015 Receipts  2014 Receipts 
Taxes $11,109,308 $10,971,066 
Tuition        183,399        178,918 
Interest          10,360            6,615 
Other Revenue        294,534        213,150 
Intergovernmental 
– State 

  11,778,531   11,309,983 

  Total $23,376,132 $22,679,732 

 


